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Northern States Power Company
ATIN: Mr. L. R. Elfason
Vice President, Nuclear
Generation
414 Nicollet Mal)
Minneapolis, MN 55401

Dear Mr. Eliason:

This is to acknowledge receigt of Revision 13 of the Prairie Island Nuclear
Goncrat!ng Plant Emergency Plan via letter dated June 10, 1992. We have
reviewed Revision 13 wi'h the exception of additions to Section 4, Table )
“Summary of Emergency Action Levels". Condition 18, ISFSI Events. The
emercency action jevels (EALs) relevant to the independent spent fuel storage
installation (ISFSI) have bheen forwarded to our headquarters Office of Nuclear
Reacto;: Regulation (NRR) for their review. The results of NRR's review will
be transmitted to you vis a separate letter at a future date. From our
review, we have determined that the remaining areas of Revision 13 do not
gncrcaso the effectiveness of your emergency planning for the Prairie Island
tation,

The revision submitted included the following administrative and additional
changes. The staffing goal of the Emergoncy Operations Facility was reduced
from two to one hour to reflect the staffing of the facility by onsite
personnel. The EALs defining a loss of any function needed for plant shutdown
were revised to better def‘ne the inoperability of the residual heat removal
system,

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission’s regulations, a copy of
this letter will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room.,

If you have any questions, please have your staff contact Mr. Steven Orth of
my staff at (708) 790-5171.

Sincerely,

J. W. McCormick Barger, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and Non-
Power Reactor Section

See Attached Distribution;
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